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June 30, 2009 

Attention: Jon Pawley 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad St. 6̂ ^ Fioor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

RE: 1121 Glenwood Replacement Project, Rossford, Ohio 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
1121 GLENWOOD REPLACEMENT PROJECT-ROSSFORD 

CASE NUMBER 09-325-GA-BNR 

Dear Jon: 

Pending approval by the board, please accept this notification of 
Columbia Gas of Ohio's written notice of intent to begin construction of 
the above referenced project on Glenwood Road in Rossford. We 
anticipate our contractor, Miller Pipeline, to begin construction July 8^\ 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions or 
need additional information. 

Sincerely, 

/ 
Jon Lucas 
Field Engineer Technician 
W: 419-539-6062 
C ; 419-343-5231 
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